
Public Notice 
 

 
 
 
 
 

APPLICATION FOR A MINOR EXEMPTION 
 

390, Croissant Geneva 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council, at its regular meeting scheduled 
for 7 p.m. on February 3, 2010, at 5151, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine, 
Montréal, will rule on an application for a minor exemption to authorize a building 
line 0.65 m from the lot line,  for a building on the borough boundary, with street 
number 390, Croissant Geneva. 
 
This minor exemption would make it possible to authorize an extension on the 
side of the building, but which faces the public thoroughfare, of about 70 m², 
taking account of the building lines of certain adjacent buildings, and of the 
greater distance between the lot line and the right of way of the public 
thoroughfare in comparison with other adjacent buildings, contrary to article 60 of 
the Urban planning by-law for part of Mont-Royal Borough (01-281), which states 
that the building line to be respected is only that of the adjacent building.  
 
Any interested person may speak to the Borough Council on this application. 
 
Given at Montréal this January 6, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement 
 
 


